
-year pilot program for study abroad 
in China run by IES in Beijing and Shanghai, China. The proposal, with one track for 
students with previous language study (Beijing) and one with no Chinese language 
prerequisite (Shanghai), but required language study at both, comes with the 
endorsement of ACOP and Tim Harper, the chair of the Department of Management 
& Business. CEPP recommended that OCSE work with IES to establish standards for 
the assessment of student work by the non-Skidmore faculty that are consonant with 
the standards of Skidmore faculty. CEPP will announce this pilot program at the 
April 29

th faculty meeting. 
3. Discussion of the open forum held on April 15th on the “Transition and 

Tran



CEPP discussed the value of this open forum, in particular the merits of a discussion 
of a proposal that cuts across all areas of the college, and that asks the faculty to 
respond to a draft based on scholarly literature, and that includes other 
constituencies – alumni, parents, donors, etc. The committee also considered 
whether disaggregation of the proposals parts made sense, and what portions 
constitute 


